
3 March 2021 

Senator the Hon Simon Birmingham 
Minister for Finance   

Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
E: FinanceMinister@finance.gov.au 

Dear Simon 

PGPA Act 2013 

I write in response to your letter received 21 January 2021 concerning the Public Governance, 
Performance and Accountability Act 2013 (PGPA Act). 

The letter outlined the Government’s expectations of corporate Commonwealth entities and 
requested the University’s support to ensure that these expectations are fully met.   

I confirm the University’s continuing commitment to observing the PGPA Act. The letter has been 

circulated to all members of the Council and Council Committees, the Academic Board and the 
University’s Senior Management Group.   

A review of the relevant Resource Management Guides issued by the Department of Finance is 
also being conducted.   

The University has also been in contact with officials from the Department of Finance to arrange a 
PGPA information session with ANU staff, to which members of Council and Council Committees 
will be invited.   

In accordance with s19 of the PGPA Act, the Vice-Chancellor and I will continue to notify 
responsible Ministers of any significant matters determined or managed by the ANU Council. 

Kind regards 

The Hon Julie Bishop 
Chancellor 

MF 21/03 - Document 1

Page 1 of 1

s 22 - Irrelevant information




